DAvVID HUNTER MCALPIN
POST OFFICE BOX 670
PRINCETON, NEW JERSEY 08540

Dear Eliot;-

I was very sad to see the enclosed. It
is tragic that these Enchanted Isles are be-
ing desolated with development.

The Stony Brook - Millstone Watersheds
Assn. sponsored a Tour, managed by Academic
Arrangements Abroad, Inc. 65 flew to Quito.
After a couple of days to see a few of the
archeological sites the joined the steamer
for a ten day visit to the Islands. Sally and
I would like to have gone but it came in March
at an inconveneint time. Both Tom Sutherland
and Tom Cook went and also Dodo and Bill Scheide.
they all took many rolls of Kodacolor and when
they sort and arrange the best slides, a Tour
Reunion is planned to which we hope to go.
The Scheides took 20 rolls of 36 exposures.
Then, there was an optional five days in Peru
which many of them took. All were most en-
thusiastic.

Sally joins me in affectionate regards
to you and Aline, as ever, sincerely,




